

Monmouth County Park System

Golf for Fun Summer Camp 2021

Bel-Aire Golf Course 3120 Allaire Road at Route 34 Wall, NJ, 07719

Thank you for registering for our golf summer camp at Bel-Aire Golf Course. Bel-Aire is a great place to learn, play, and enjoy the sport of golf. We look forward to providing your child with an enjoyable and safe experience while learning about golf.

What to Bring:

Please bring plenty of snacks/drinks, water bottle, face mask/face covering, sunscreen and a hat. We will be taking breaks throughout the camp. Close-toed shoes, sneaker highly suggested. We do not have a specific dress code so long as your child is comfortable. If you have your own golf equipment please bring however we will have plenty of equipment for use.

Drop-Off/Pick Up:

Campers should arrive to camp at least 10 minutes before the start of camp to ensure proper registration. We will meet at the picnic area, under the sun shade, which is located directly off of the parking lot for both check in and check out. Each camper <u>must be</u> signed in and signed out. No camper will be allowed to leave with someone who is not listed on their PICK-UP AUTHORIZATION FORM. Photo identification required. If someone not listed on your PICK-UP AUTHORIZATION FORM will be picking up your camper, be sure to notify the staff that morning or call the Golf Administration office at 732-462-9224 x 1#.

Release Form and Medical Information Sheet:

The completed camp form packet and special accommodation forms, if need, must be completed and returned prior to attending camp. **No camper will be admitted without a completed packet.** Forms can be found at www.monmouthcountyparks.com.

Inclement Weather:

Camp staff will personally call each participant One Hour prior to the camp's starting time if camp will be cancelled. If at any time you are unsure as to whether your camp will be held you may also call Bel-Aire Golf Course at 732-449-6024.

Any additional questions please contact:

Camp Supervisor
Karsyn Lukosius
732-462-9224 ext. 1# or email:
Karsyn.Lukosius@monmouthcountyparks.com